
The Branches     September  2023 

 

From My Heart to Yours: 

 
 Donna and I want to take one more opportunity to thank you for the great retirement send -off 
that you all gave to us. Your encouragement, your generous love gift, the special fellowship and your 

personal words will long be remembered. Please know this: you will always be a very treasured part 
of our lives and we will continue to be “spiritual cheerleaders” for CCBC in the future.  

 
 Let me encourage you during this transition time to focus on the things I mentioned in my last 

sermon: 1 principle (“Keeping our eyes on Jesus”) Heb 12:2 and 3 actions (“devoted to prayer”) 1 
Thess 5:17; (“practicing patience”) Eph 4:2 and (“working on unity”) Eph. 4:3. As the church comes 

together in Christ to honor Him and the work of His kingdom, it will be evident that your joy and 
strength is in Him. You are loved! 

 
All for His glory,  

 
Bro. “J”  
(Phil. 4:4) 
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  
CCBC Homecoming - will be on October 15th. Our service will be held at 10:30 AM with a covered 
dish lunch to follow. (Church will provide meat and tea; bring side dishes and desserts.)  

 
Don't Forget -  Sunday School is held at 9:15 AM each Sunday before our worship service at 10:30 

AM! Classes for all ages - see you there! 
 

Newsletter - Beginning in January 2024, our church newsletter will also be available via electronic 
copy. Please email Jamye Duren at jcduren@gmail.com if you would like an electronic copy! 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  

 

Church Update and Roundtable 

When: Sunday, September 17th at 5 PM 
 

Where: CCBC Fellowship Hall 
 

Who: CCBC Members 
  

What: Join us for pizza, ice cream, and a discussion about our church with the AMC! 
 

*** Please RSVP on the signup posted by the church office door! 
If you have any questions, please reach out to  

 
Evans Duren (803-201-9220) or Ken LeBon (803-673-7845) 

 



 
- Nursery Schedule for September (10:30 AM Sunday Worship):  

Sept.    3  Patti and Josh Fabel 
Sept.  10  Cathy Locklear and Heather Winkleman  

Sept.  17  Judy Fabel and Jean Abrahamsen 
Sept.  24   Allison Hobgood and Kaitlyn Wood 

     
- Deacon of the Week for September: 

Sept.    3  Joe Clay 
Sept.  10  Andy McGown 
Sept.  17  Steve Abrahamsen 

Sept.  24   Jim Chappell 
 

- SEPTEMBER CALENDAR:  
Sunday Morning Bible Study every Sunday at 9:15 AM 

Sunday Morning Worship every Sunday at 10:30 AM 
Prayer and Bible Study  each Wed. evening at 6 PM 

Youth Fellowship each Wed. evening at 6:00 PM 
Choir Practice each Wed. evening 6:45 PM 

Monday, September 11, 6:30 PM AMC Meeting 
Wednesday, September 13 , 6:00 PM Children in Action 

Sunday, September 17, 5:00 PM Church Update and Roundtable 
Monday, September 18, 6:30 PM Deacon's Meeting,  
Wednesday, September 27, 6:00 PM Children in Action 

 
From the Dodds Family: Thank you so much for the beautiful flowers that were sent  for my 

mother's funeral. It was such a surprise. We so appreciate your prayers and thought at this difficult 
time. - Love you all -- Roger and Barbara Dodds 

 
From Gina Lee: I would like to thank all who have prayed, called, texted, sent cards, etc. It has been 

difficult and overwhelming. God has definitely been my strength. As a mother, I will never be the 
same. Thank you again for all of the support. My church family means a lot to me. God bless to all 

my church family -- Gina Lee 
 

- Birthdays for September : (Please let us know if we miss someone so we can update our records!) 
Sept.   2 Buddy Meetze      Sept. 10 Dianne Clay         Sept. 20      Isaac Agley 
Sept.   3 Brittany Ballentine      Sept. 11 Methuselah Gibbons       Sept. 23     Rene Clark 
Sept.   3 Barrett Corn       Sept. 14 Kathryne Copeland        Sept. 23     Andy McGown 

Sept.   4 Terri Daughtry      Sept. 17 Jim Hartin         Sept. 27     Deborah Warrington 
Sept.   8 Barbara Jean Plexico     Sept. 17 Donna Wright                  Sept. 26       Marshall Dinkins 

 

- (For those who like to give online) If you go to our website, www.ccbcworship.org - there are 
instructions about online giving. Thanks for supporting the ministries of your church! 

 
General Budget Expenses  January - July 2023:                 $  141,952.10  

General Budget Offering Received for January - July  2023:                     174,674.41              


